
Last Updated: 07/08/2024

SR 687 (4th Street) Bridge Replacement 430500-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Bridge

Replacement (2)
Phase Completed
Limits from I-275 to

119th Ave
Project Start January 10,

2022
City St. Petersburg
County Pinellas
Road 4th St

I-275
SR 687

Construction
Cost

$9 million

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2024

Contractor Superior
Construction
Company
Southeast, LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maddie Pfingsten
  727-575-8334
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
 

As of November 15, 2023, all construction activities
associated with this project have been completed.  

This project is replacing the 4th Street bridges between I-275 and
119th Ave in Pinellas County.

The new bridges will include two twelve-foot travel lanes a six-foot
inside shoulder and a ten-foot outside shoulder.

One of the bridges will also include a twelve-foot multi-use path
separated by a barrier wall.

Construction is anticipated to finish spring 2024.


